
Committee on Teaching Effectiveness 

Report to Faculty Senate 

4/3/18 

 

 

As the committee wraps up the academic year is has discussed items on the formal FS 

charge that we will be able to address by the close of this semester: 

 

1. A summary of progress was submitted to FS Chair, Judy Ouellette on 2/19/18 

 

2. A survey to obtain campus-wide feedback on several specific issues has been 

completed and will be distributed this week. 

 

3.  Item # 3 on formal charge (Collection rate of CTEs for WEB vs. in-person classes) 

has been completed and submitted to FS Chair. 

 

4. Upon obtaining campus wide survey responses we will do our best to formulate more 

specific recommendations for CTE content and administration. 


